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             16th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents,  

We have organised a trip to Haslemere Museum for the children in Year 4 in September for our topic of the term 

which will be Ancient Egyptians.  The trip will take place on Wednesday 25th September and will consist of a 

themed workshop and practical activities for the children to participate in to enhance their learning of this 

subject. 

As well as discovering about the afterlife in the workshop, ‘Ancient Egyptian beliefs about life after death’, the 

children will learn about mummification by disembowelling a mummy-doll, visit a real mummy (Par-Er-Abu) and 

mummify their own toy.  For this, we ask your child brings with them on the day, a small toy (no bigger than 

20cm). 

On the day of the trip, the coaches will leave promptly at 8.45am so the children need to be lined up in the 

playground by 8.30am.  We aim to return to school by 3.30pm depending on the traffic.  We apologise in advance 

if we are late back and for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch with no traces of nuts please and sufficient water for the 

day in a named, disposable bag.  Full school uniform must be worn. 

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £15.15 per pupil to cover the cost of the trip, the coaches and 

the workshop.  If sufficient funds are not forthcoming, unfortunately the trip will have to be cancelled, so we ask 

that you check on Tucasi/Scopay that payment has been made which is also consent to attend. Regrettably, 

refunds will not be issued for non-attendance.   

There is a gift shop at the Museum where children can purchase a small memento of the day.  We suggest no 

more than £5.00 spending money in a named purse/wallet for which they will be responsible for. 

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your continued support.  We hope that the day will be an enjoyable experience for all. 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Dimech & Mrs Lincow 
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